
House Member, 
 
The legislature should not be introducing bills that limit our choices or liberties.  
 
If I will not wear a seat belt that is my RIGHT and if the government is going to try 
to put senseless restrictions on us there should be a benefit to the people such as 
lower vehicle insurance due to the potential that we would be hurt less in an 
accident and lower any medical insurance for the same reason. 
 
We all know that we will not get any reduction in any insurance premiums if a 
seatbelt is required so stay out of our personal and private lives with bills that do 
little to benefit us and only serve to give law-enforcement a reason to stop us and 
write out tickets! 
 
Thank you,  
 
Mr. Mitchell S. Sanderson  
 


